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DATE: April 3, 2023 
 
 
Updates 

• Fiscal year 2024 All Funds Planning meetings for all colleges and units reporting to 

the Provost were completed on March 30. Final budget decisions will be 

announced in May.  

• 360 surveys for deans and other Chapter 5 direct reports to the Provost have been 

distributed as part of the annual review process. 

• We are in the final stages of finalizing salary adjustments for CT faculty following 

the pay equity review, and about 90 individuals will receive notice of the resulting 

pay adjustments (effective 1 July) following the review.  Grateful thanks to the 

college staff, deans, and heads who were terrific allies in reviewing the data and 

supporting adjustments to increase equity across our ranks. A full report of the 

process and outcomes will be shared online once complete. 

• We hosted Accepted Students Day on 1 April, with over 7,000 RSVPs, and an 

83.5% show rate, which is our best ever outcome.  Grateful thanks to the 

Enrollment Management team and all of our campus partners who put on an 

extraordinary welcome event for incoming students. 
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